
Pleasant Lake Association

Board Meeting

Minutes - November 14, 2015

Present:  Chair Sedey, Treasurer Harkman, Directors Boie, S. Miller, A. Miller, Honsey, 
Bergstrom

Not Present:  Vice Chair Hogberg, Director Mader.

Treasurer Harkman presented his report in a new format which was approved.  There is 
a balance of $5,155 in our account.  Chair Sedey will put in the request to Wright 
County Cola for a $5000 reimbursement for 2015 water treatment and the water 
survey.

Membership remains at 91 residents for 2015.

Directors Boie and S. Miller reported on the Wright County COLA meeting held on 
November 10, 2015.  Highlights included:

A discussion about Zebra Mussel Monitoring
Evidence of a new AIS called Starry Stonewort which has been found in Lake Koronis
DNR funds available to Lake Associations are gone.  Wright County Soil & Water 
Conservation District will instead be given $240,000 per year for distribution to the 
following areas:

Education: $20,000
Weed Treatment: $60,000
Inspection:  $109,000
Decontamination:  $50,000 (not spent)

There is a Clean water Fund of $150,000 for major projects

The Lake Survey Report completed by Wenck was reviewed and discussed.  No 
Eurasian water milfoil was found.  Curley Leaf Pondweed has expanded.  It was decided 
that a special meeting should be held inviting a representative from Wenck to address 
the report and help us make decisions going forward.  Chairman Sedey will contact 
Wenck and set a time in early December.

Director Boie reported that we have been contacted by the Downtown Council asking 
Lake Associations to participate in the Holiday Parade scheduled for December 12th.  
He will contact Vice Chair Hogberg, Director Mader and Gloria Warner to determine 
the interest level.

It was decided that any Year Round Renters on the lake could be approached for 
membership in the association.


